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School information 
 

 

All parents should have received an invitation 
to our Evidence Me app. 

The app allows 2-way conversation and image 
sharing between parents and nursery staff. 

You will only be sent pictures of your own child 
and any pictures you share will be stored 
securely and not shared with other parents. 

At the end of the school year, we will create a 
report which will show your child’s journey 
through the year in pictures with added 
information from the classroom staff. 

We would encourage all parents to accept the 
invitation and engage with your child’s 
learning through this app. 

Please ensure the office has a valid email 
address. 

Late drop off/pick ups 

Please be on time to collect your child.  We 
have to charge parents £5 for late pick-ups as 
we have to retain staff after their finish times. 

Please also arrive on time for the start of the 
session as late-comers disrupt the class. 

Snack  

Please can we remind parents of the donations 
for snack money. 

This is voluntary, but we ask that if you can, 
you donate 50p per week for part time children 
and £1 per week for full time children. 

This money goes to ensuring a healthy snack 
is provided each session. 

Dear Parents… 

 

 

Children In Need       

Children in need raises money for disadvantaged 
children here in the UK. This charity is close to 
our hearts, therefore, on the Friday 19th 
November we will be raising money by having a 
cake sale and a tombola. Please bring in some 
money to buy some yummy cakes and win some 
prizes- win a prize every time! Children can wear 
spots like Pudsey, or fancy dress!                      

               

Christmas production 

Although Government guidelines are easing, we 
have decided to keep our Christmas production 
as a recorded show rather than inviting all 
parents in this year. Our hall is not big enough 
to cater for the number of children and parents 
we have altogether or in separate groups, as 
well as ensuring social distancing measures that 
are comfortable for all. Sorry if this seems 
disappointing, but please ensure your child will 
have just as much fun taking part, alongside all 
the activities we have planned for the Christmas 
period. 

Christmas show dates to be confirmed 

 

Key dates 

19.11.2021 – Children In Need 
17.12.2021 – Nursery closed for Christmas break  
04.01.2022 – Nursery reopens to all children.  


